To Members of the Senate Transportation Committee,
I request that you give a "DO NOT PASS" recommendation for bill HB1444.

This bill would enable less power and control for local communities and private landowners. Let the local citizens have
the say over what happens with their land and roads.

I urge a "DO NOT PASS" on this bill, to keep property rights and local control intact.

Thank you,
Sandy Denis
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